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I love our current Oregon Voting system and the flexibility that it provides me 

personally, and the way it makes it easier for more of our citizens to participate, even 

if they have demanding schedules or jobs that won't allow them time to vote in-

person.  I know that the extended time to study the ballot and learn about my choices 

has made me a more informed citizen who casts more thoughtful votes.  Our voter 

turnout is the envy of the nation, and we should not mess with it.  


